
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

July 29, 2017 

 

 Detour on Weaselhead Road 

Location: Weaselhead Road in the Elbow River valley 
 
Impact:  

 New traffic route 

 Installation of traffic signals at the bridge 
 
Reason: Realignment of traffic around road construction 
 
 

Implementation date: July 31, 2017 

Speed limit: 50 km/hr 

 

Other information: Additional detours will be implemented in the upcoming period 

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 

the area. 

KGL would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  

 

If you have any questions or would like to sign up for SWCRR updates, please contact our 

24/7 phone: 403-212-0565 
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